From: simoliunass@netscape.net

To: CEO@GLWATER.org
Subject: Public Comment for GLWA Board Mtg. on April 24, 2019
Date: Monday, April 22, 2019 4:40:45 PM

The proposed new NPDES permit for wastewater treatment will have to be modified by constructing
sampling stations to give reliable 24 hour samples to be properly analyzed. Today we do not have such
stations and have no proper analysis. Thus the results are skewed and unreliable. It has much to do with
laying off experienced chemists and giving their work to operators. Saulius Simoliunas, 665 West Warren

Avenue, Detroit, Ml 48201
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